
Council Meeting

Lisa

Sorry I had intended to email you before

I thought I would send you a quick email to say thank you for the invite and sorry I am unable to aƩend.

As you are aware I took over as the Beat Manager for Harleston on the 15th of February 2017 aŌer returning from maternity leave and am now working part-Ɵme
which means I do four out of the six shiŌs each set.
Unfortunately PCSO Williamson will be leaving and moving onto a new role in the Early Help  Hub based at the South Norfolk Council Offices as of 27th of April. I will be
sad to see him go  and at the moment there is no plans to replace him.

I have been a Police Officer for ten years and have worked seven of those ten years in South Norfolk mainly covering Harleston area as a response officer and the other
three years working in Norwich.

The way that the Beat Mangers are now working is based on three monthly street surgeries, I did my first Street Surgery on Wednesday 8th of March at Budgens.
During the surgery I had a small quesƟonnaire that I asked members of the public to complete, this gave me the main concerns , areas of concern and thoughts on
Police. The answers then give me the prioriƟes  that I work on for the next three months unƟl the next surgery, it also gives me the top five speeding locaƟons to
monitor.

The surgery gave these prioriƟes :-
- Drugs on the recreaƟon ground and also on Bugens Car park
- Speeding in around Harleston
- AnƟ social behaviour on the recreaƟon ground.

I am aware that these are all in Harleston but doesn’t not mean I wont be patrolling Pulham and the other villages and dealing with any issues that come to light.
My next Surgery is planned for the 5th of June 2017, however if there is something that you feel I need to be aware of in the mean Ɵme please feel free to email me on
sntharleston@norfolk.pnn.police.uk

Regards
Heather

Heather Field

Police Constable 1080

Harleston Beat Manager

Norfolk Constabulary

Harleston Police Station

Swan Lane

Harleston

IP20 9AT
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This e-mail carries a disclaimer

Go here to view Norfolk Constabulary Disclaimer

Field, Heather <FieldH@norfolk.pnn.police.uk>

Tue 11/04/2017 14:30

To:Lisa Aston <Pulhamstmary.pc@outlook.com>;

Mail – Pulhamstmary.pc@outlook.com https://outlook.live.com/owa/?path=/mail/inbox/rp

1 of 1 12/04/2017 19:28


